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STATE OF

COLORADO Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Bent Co State Pit revision3

Bent Admin <bent.admin@bentcounty.net> Wed, Nov 10, 2021 at 10:14 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hi Jared,

The attached documents were mailed today.
Let me know if you have questions.

Calvin

Calvin Feik

Bent County|Administrator
PO Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054
bent.admin@bentcounty.net

719-456-2223

This transmission may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under law. If you are not the intended
recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information in this message, including any reliance thereon by you or any other third
person, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately contact the sender and destroy this message in both electronic
and any hard copy formats. Thank you.
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November 10, 2021

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Attn: Jared Ebert

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Bent Co State Pit, M-2021-005 112c Construction Material Permit Application — Revision 3
Dear Mr. Ebert:

Michael Spady, the adjacent land owner of the proposed Bent Co State Pit, was inadvertently
not sent the notice letter originally when notifications were published and sent to the proposed
pit land owner. | contacted Mr. Spady to request a letter acknowledging his acceptance of the
proposed plan. He had previously been contacted and also agreed to a structure agreement
previously. He did not have any additional questions or concerns with the proposed gravel pit.
A letter was received from Mr. Spady stating that he is aware of the proposed gravel pit and
does not have concerns. His letter is attached.

Let me know if additional updated information will be needed.
Sincerely,

o TE

Calvin Feik, Bent County Administrator

Post Office Box 350 - Las Animas, Colorado 81054
Phone: (719) 456-2223 - Fax: (719) 456-0375 - email: bent.admin@bentcounty.net



October 20, 2021

Bent County

Attn: Calvin Feik

P.O. Box 350

Las Animas, CO 81054

Dear Mr. Feik:

In regards to the proposed Bent Co State Pit to be located across from my property on County Road 10, |
am aware of the proposed gravel pit project. | do not have any concerns, comments, or objections to the
proposed Bent Co State Pit.

Michael Spady
14265 East Hwy 50
Las Animas, CO 81054
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